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Interoffice Memorandum
June 30, 2020

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings
and Board of County Commissioners

gt 1
FROM: Joseph C. Kunkel, P.E., Director, Public Works Departm

CONTACT PERSON: Humberto L. Castillero, P. E., PTOE, Interim Manag
Traffic Engineering Division
PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7891

SUBJ: Installation of multi-way “Stop” signs on Summerlake Park Boulevard at
Summerlake Groves Street

Orange County Traffic Engineering has performed a field evaluation regarding a sight
distance concern at the intersection of Summerlake Park Boulevard and Summerlake
Groves Street. There is no current traffic control at this site, and it will be a major school
crossing for the new school, Summerlake Elementary School. To improve safety, staff
recommends the installation of multi-way “Stop” signs on Summerlake Park Boulevard at
Summerlake Groves Street.

Staff recommends that the Board approve the installation of multi-way “Stop” signs on

Summerlake Park Boulevard at Summerlake Groves Street.

Action Requested: Approval to install multi-way “Stop” signs on Summerlake Park
Boulevard at Summerlake Groves Street. District 1.
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